
 

 
 
 
18th February 2024 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of the school’s 50th anniversary, we have commissioned Carmel Jane Photography to produce a 
whole school photograph. Each student and member of staff will have their photograph individually taken. 
These individual images are then put together to create the effect of the whole school being photographed 
simultaneously. The same process is used to create our annual Year 11 photograph and for Year 11 
students, the photograph taken on the day will also be used for their year group image. Both the whole 
school and Year 11 photograph will be available for parents/carers to purchase. More details will be shared 
around purchase options at a later date. 
 
The photographs will be taken next Friday, 26th January. Please be aware that unfortunately, if a student is 
absent on this day there is no opportunity for them to be photographed at a later date and they will not be 
included in either photograph. 
 
Can I ask that Sixth Form students do not wear any green items of clothing on the day, as they may be 
missing their bodies in the photo. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr. Jochen Tree 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


